
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.E. Kit 

Please could your child come to 
school in their full P.E. kit on 
these days: 
. Monday 

. Thursday 

Reading Books 

Please could your child bring 
their reading record book 
and their library book in for 
changing and to count their 5 
weekly signatures on these 

days: 
. Monday: Comet     
. Tuesday: Zafiro      
. Wednesday: Firecrown    
. Thursday: Xantus & Rufus 

Times Tables 

Please encourage your child to use 
the Times Table Rock Stars 

website. It is a home learning 
requirement for each child to 

achieve 25 mins or more use each 
week. A number of children are still 

able to achieve outstanding times 
table targets and earn badges. 

From the Teacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope you all enjoyed the half-term break. It was lovely 

meeting you all again for parents evening. We now enter the 
last full-term of Year 5 and an exciting one it is. We will 
continue to work hard as a team to have fun learning. Please 

ensure that your child has completed all home learning, to 
the best of their ability, to meet required deadlines, as being 

organised contributes towards your child’s learning progress.  

Thank you for all of your continued support.  Mr Tyler  A reminder of our 

Weekly  

Home Learning 
. 5x Reading Signatures 

. CGP Book Maths 

. CGP Book English 

. Spelling Words 

. Revise all Times Tables 

. Project work 
 

If your child has difficulty 
achieving these tasks to the 

best of their ability, please 
contact me via the office or 

at the end of the day. 

 

Learning Topics 

Highlights of some interesting learning topics 
this half-term in Year 5: 
 
        Science - Forces 

      History - The Shang Dynasty 

         Art - At the seaside 

     French - Numbers to 50, preposition à (to) plus 

definite article (à la / au) & days of the week 

      Computing - What’s going on? 

        P.E. - Cricket & Netball 

     P.S.H.E. - Living in the wider world 

         R.E. - The Christian way of life 1 

     Music - Dancing in the street 

 

Summer 1 Newsletter 

AN EXTRA NOTE ON READING BOOKS A letter has been sent home from Miss Diamant outlining 

the requirement for school library books to be kept in each child’s bag and brought in 

every school day. This is very important for us: to monitor books being read at any time in the 

week, to use them in our whole class reading lessons and to promote being organised. Thank 

you for your cooperation. Please help your child achieve this daily responsibility. 


